P.E. and Sports Funding 2014 /15

In April 2013 the government announced that it would be providing additional funding of £150 million per annum to improve the provision of Physical Education and Sport in primary schools. This funding is being provided jointly by the department for Education, Health and Culture, Media and Sport. The funding is available / ring fenced for three years.
The funding can only be spent on sport and P.E. provision in schools although each school can choose how they wish to use these additional funds. OFSTED will play a significant role in ensuring that schools target the funding in areas which will lead to clear outcomes in raising standards and opportunities in P.E. and school sport throughout the primary phase.
At Thomas Gray we will be allocating our funding in a number of different ways:

· Employment of a P.E. apprentice / sports coach who will work across the whole primary age range. Role and duties (separate documentation available) will include supporting curriculum P.E. and Games lessons, running lunch time and after school clubs and developing leadership and peer mentoring programme at Thomas Gray.

· Affiliate the school to the Sefton School Games sports partnership which will allow access to comprehensive CPD opportunities for staff, coaching initiatives and a wide variety of competitive fixtures and tournaments throughout the school year.

· Extend, improve and update resources for P.E. and Games (includes new kits for school teams representing Thomas Gray)

· Affiliation to relevant sports governing bodies (eg Lancs C.C.) to access high quality coaching / curriculum resources.
· Increase the profile / importance of the benefits of a healthy lifestyle for all children via Change For Life clubs and ‘Healthy Lifestyle roadshow
· Provide and extend opportunities for children who are less inclined to take part in P.E. / Sports activities (Target groups / specific children / FSM)

· Provide financial support for children to attend holiday sports clubs (also G&T)
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